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‘Learn Together to Live Together’ 
 

 

Friday 6th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to Term 6. I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable half-term break. We are looking forward 

to a positive and productive final term of the academic year. 
 

As we begin the new term, I would like to remind you that your child’s Class Newsletter, Medium Term 

Plan, and Class Timetable are now available on the class pages of our school website. These documents 

provide valuable insight into what your child will be learning this term and the routines of the week. I strongly 

encourage you to take a few moments to read through them and discuss them with your child. All relevant 

dates have been added to the school diary for your reference.  

 

Today we are celebrating Cultural Diversity Day, and I would like to thank everyone who has supported 

the event. It has been a truly special occasion, full of colour, conversation and connection. The day has 

provided a wonderful opportunity for pupils to learn about and appreciate different cultures and traditions 

within our community. Events like this play a vital role in promoting understanding, inclusion and respect—

values we hold at the heart of our school. 

 

We would also like to highlight the incredible progress our Year 4 children have made with their 

times tables this year. This week, they completed the Statutory Multiplication Check, and we are 

incredibly proud of the positive and confident way in which they approached it. Their hard work, and the 

support from home, have really paid off. 

 

Looking ahead, we will be informing the children of their new teacher for next year on Monday 9th 

June. This information will also be shared with parents via a letter sent home on that day. 

 

A reminder that we are currently consulting on becoming a Smartphone-Free School. We have had over 

70 families take part so far—thank you. If you have not yet had a chance to complete the consultation, we 

would love to hear from you. Please use the link below to share your views: 

 

     https://forms.office.com/e/FTe791FjDA 

 

Finally, a reminder that our annual Summer Fair will take place tomorrow from 1:00 to 3:00 pm. It 

promises to be a fantastic event for the whole school community and we hope to see many of you there. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 
Warm Regards, 

 

 

Chris Thomas-Unsworth 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/FTe791FjDA

